
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1673 

 

01 March 2018 

 

Mr Vinny Hurrell 

 

c/o The Nolan Show 

BBC Broadcasting House 

Ormeau Avenue 

Belfast    BT2 8HQ 

 

Email: vinny.hurrell@bbc.co.uk 

 

Dear Mr Hurrell 

 

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Fly-Tipping from 2015 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above and advise Derry City and Strabane District 

Council holds the requested information.  Please see response below: 

 

1. Please outline for each year (since the new council divisions came into play): 

2015/16 65* 

2016/17 16 

2017/18 13** 

* Figure reflects a Council targeted initiative in response to fly tipping 

** To date 
 

2. Individual council prosecutions/fines/etc. for fly tipping in the council area. 

 Including the fines/prosecutions imposed in each case 

 All issued with Fixed Penalty Notices of £75  

 1 no currently in process of prosecution 

 

3. Please highlight if possible, if there have been repeat offenders, and how 

many times they offended.  

1 repeat offender, 3 times 

 



 

 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.   

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Conor Canning 

Head of Environment 
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